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 James 

Hutton-Mills

OBJ2015/0493/P 28/02/2015  16:47:43 I strongly oppose this planning permission. The erection of a two storey building will significantly 

block the light into our garden. Our garden already suffers from a lack of light and this would restrict it 

further. The current building is only one storey and has been that way for some time. Furthermore, 

building into the basement will create significant disruption and may have an impact on our property in 

terms of water-tables, vermin and subsidence. Essentially building a two storey building would 

completely change the aspect of our own house as well as potentially creating a  safety threat.
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